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Passenger rail infrastructure is vital to the future of our state. As evidenced in many 

other countries (and even other states), robust passenger rail infrastructure can open 

up many opportunities for residents and travelers to access economic opportunity, 

medical care, tourism, and visitation of family and friends. Prioritizing improvement of 

passenger rail infrastructure will be key to both maintaining and expanding the 

usefulness of rail service to Oregonians. Please support this bill. 


